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From: Ademi, Xheneta 
Sent: Friday, October 11, 2019 4:06 PM 
To: 'docketing@mtiplaw.com' <docketing@mtiplaw.com> 
Cc: 'cguarino@mtiplaw.com' <cguarino@mtiplaw.com> 
Subject: FW: United States Trademark Application Serial No. 88514775 / CORE 15

Dear Attorney Guarino:

Thank you for calling earlier to authorize the disclaimer below. It appears that the only e-mail address of
record is that of the docketing department, but this e-mail is to confirm to you that the change has been
entered into the record and that the Examiner’ s Amendment has issued.

Have a great day!

Best,

Xheneta

From: Ademi, Xheneta 
Sent: Wednesday, October 9, 2019 4:21 PM 
To: docketing@mtiplaw.com 
Subject: United States Trademark Application Serial No. 88514775 / CORE 15

This email is intended for Raymond R. Moser, Jr. and/or any authorized party

United States Trademark Application Serial No. 88514775 / CORE 15

Dear Attorney Moser:

I am the Trademark Examining Attorney at the U.S. Patent and Trademark Office examining your application
for CORE 15. For the most part, the application looks great. There is one minor issue, but I can resolve it on

mailto:docketing@mtiplaw.com


my end, by way of Examiner’ s Amendment – I just need your permission to do so.

Disclaimer Statement

The word CORE” will have to be disclaimed from the mark, as it is merely descriptive of Applicant’ s goods.  I
propose that the following disclaimer statement is added to the record:

No claim is made to the exclusive right to use “ CORE” apart from the mark as shown.

Do I have your permission to enter the suggested changes by way of Examiner’ s Amendment? If you
agree to the above amendments, I can enter the changes on our system and hopefully approve the
application for publication.

Please let me know, by phone or email, by the end of the day tomorrow, if you agree to allow me to correct the
above, or if you have any questions about the application.

I look forward to hearing from you!

Best regards,

Xheneta

Xheneta Ademi

Trademark Examining Attorney

U.S. Patent and Trademark Office

Law Office 122

571-272-7151

xheneta.ademi@uspto.gov

Please note that all relevant e-mail communications will be placed in the official application record. Although
the Trademark Examining Attorney may provide additional explanation pertaining to the application, the
Trademark Examining Attorney may not provide legal advice or statements about Applicant’ s rights.  See
TMEP §§705.02, 709.06.
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